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LLOYDS REGISTER OF SHIPPING

Oslo, 12th May, 1962.
Tollbugaten 27

Dear Sir,

With reference to the exchange of tele-
grams in November last, regarding the intended voyage
of this ship to Newcastle for Special Survey and re-
pairs, we have now been approached by the Owners
for confirmation that the vessel can be allowed to
make the voyage without any Hull Special Survey items
being dealt with. The Owners intend repairing the
one boiler for the intended voyage as agreed in your
telegram of 7th November, 1961.

We have informed the Owners that in view
of the length of the lay up period an examination of
the hull will no doubt be required before a certificate
can be issued,for the voyage to Newcastle in ballast,
can—be—given.

We shall be pleased to have your comments

as soon as possible regarding this matter.

Yours faithfully,
THE SURVEYORS,
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The Secretary,
London.
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